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Harnett County CTP Growth Sub-Committee 
Minutes 

February 17, 2009, 9:30 am 
 

Members Present 
Tyler Bray, NCDOT Transportation Planning Branch 
Samantha Ficzko, Harnett County 
Joel Strickland, Mid-Carolina RPO 
Bryan Thompson, Town of Erwin 
Theresa Thompson, Town of Lillington 
Scott Walston, NCDOT Transportation Planning Branch 
 
I. Previously Held Meetings Recap 
Mr. Bray mentioned that this was the first of the Harnett County CTP Growth Sub-Committee 
meetings. 
 
II. Purpose of the Sub-Committee  
Mr. Bray stated that this committee would be looking at the growth patterns for Harnett County to 
include traffic volumes compared to capacities, annual average daily traffic counts, as well as high 
growth land areas within the county.  
 
III. Volume to Capacity Ratios 
Mr. Bray gave the committee an example spreadsheet of the volume to capacity ratio done in 
Franklin County and explained the spreadsheet to the group.  The group proceeded to ask questions 
to better understand the sheet and agreed that this format would be acceptable for Harnett County as 
well. 
 
IV. High Growth Areas  
Mr. Bray gave the committee the opportunity to locate high-growth areas of the county to better 
understand what roads may experience an increase in traffic.  The group reviewed a countywide 
map and made notes for the high-growth locations. 
 
V. Closing Notes 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned and the next meeting was set for March 
17. 


